

Dear Sir

With regard to the planning application for the Peel Hall sight, I would like to put a very strong objection forward regarding this, and to hope that this application will be denied. The people of Warrington need less houses and the taking away of more green spaces that could be put to much better use for the enjoyment of the people of Warrington. I would like to see this sight being made into a place like a country park, with tree planting, pathways for people to walk and places set up to encourage wild life. Over the years we have had to go to other towns to enjoy such places examples such as Pennington Flash and Marbury Country Park.

Please do not allow this application to succeed, but please, please leave us some green spaces that we can enjoy now and in the future for generations to come.

Yours faithfully